
 

  

 

 

From Tony, Marni, Jayne and the entire EEA team, we wish you a 

very Merry Christmas and hope that it is filled with lots of fun, family 

and feasting!  Thank you for the opportunity to work with you during 

the year, and we very much look forward to seeing you again in 

2019.  Please note that our offices are closed from 12pm on Friday 

21 December 2018 and reopen on Wednesday 2 January 2019. 

Merry Christmas! 

 

Merry Christmas 

Marni, Tony & Jayne at our recent EEA Staff “Roaring 20’s” Christmas Party 


